
Ryan International Academy 

Kanakapura Road 

 

 

 

RIAK/Cir #/0012/2023-24                                                                          Date: 11-08-2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to inform you that we at Ryan International Academy Kanakapura Road are celebrating 

the 77th Independence Day of our beloved Nation. 

This day holds immense significance as we remember the sacrifices made by our freedom fighters and 

honour the spirit of our Nation's Independence. 

Your child is invited to participate in this patriotic event to mark this significant milestone in our 

country's history. We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child participates in the event in 

the attire advised by the class teacher. It would be wonderful to see the students actively engaging in 

the festivities. Transport will be provided to the van students. 

Date: August 15, 2023 

Time: 7 45 a.m to 10:00 a.m. 

Venue: [Ryan International Academy Kanakapura Road ] 

 

Regards, 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


